

Mr Andrew Hassard Director of Parks and Leisure Parks and Leisure Department **Belfast City Council** Adelaide Exchange 24-26 AdelaideStreet, Belfast. BT28GD

475 Antrim Road

T: 028 9037 0222 Belfast F: 028 9037 1231 BT15 3DA E: info@ufuhq.com

W: www.ufuni.org

27th September 2010

Dear Andrew,

Following our meeting with yourself and our members from Lisleen I write to you requesting a meeting with The Parks and Leisure Committee which has responsibility for cemetery provision

Our members who own land at Lisleen which has been identified as a possible site for a cemetery would welcome the opportunity to present verbally their unfortunate situation to the Parks and Leisure Committee.

These farmers are stuck in limbo not knowing whether to continue to invest in their farms with the possibility that any investment may be rendered worthless, or if they want to sell or develop a site on their lands, the lands are "blighted" and buyers are understandably reluctant to proceed, but with no decision imminent the situation is proving extremely stressful.

I look forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely

Gillian Cheatley

Senior Technical officer

